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DUNES RESTORATION UPDATE 

  

 
  

  

 



The dune restoration project started Monday, February 27, 2017 with 
over 100 truckloads delivered to the Jungle Hut beach access park (Varn 
Park was not active yesterday).  ATV crawlers transported most of the 
truckloads to the beach.  By the end-of-day today, there will be 
approximately 80 truckloads delivered to Jungle Hut and 80 truck loads 
delivered to Varn Park. 

  

As a reminder, the information/presentations addressed at the Hammock 
Dunes Town Hall (Dunes Restoration) meeting on February 17th can be 
found at the web link below: 

  

http://www.hammockdunesoa.com/associations/Hammock%20Dunes/Hur
ricane%20Matthew%20Updates/Maintenance%20Updates.htm 

  

In case the link does not respond, go to www.hammockdunes.com, click 
“current property owners” (top right corner) and then click on the 
Hurricane Matthew Updates tab. 

  

PLEASE, FOR YOUR SAFETY, STAY OFF THE BEACH FROM JUNGLE HUT TO 
VARN PARK. 

  

More updates to follow! 

  
  

Thank you! 

  
  

Hammock Dunes Owners’ Association 
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